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35.           Favor Ana R Arias

Dorothy  Wong

Oppose e  l The Department of Beaches and Harbors is writing bad parking tickets on 
cars that are legally parked in or near Chase Park in Marina Del Rey. I have 
received two parking tickets in the last two years for legally parking my 
vehicle using a handicapped placard. Each time, I have appealed the ticket. I 
won the first one in court and expect to win the second one in the near future. 
Both tickets should have been reversed during the administrative appeals 
process, but whomever judges these matters in that process just rubber 
stamps the tickets as justified. I should not have to pay the fine plus the $25 
appeal fee and spend time appearing in court, to get someone to realize bad 
tickets are being issued. The County needs to reform this Department and 
look hard at the types of tickets it is writing so that the public is not further 
harmed by its actions. 

Susan  Saizon We as residents in the West Athens Neighborhood along 120th to 127th 
between Raymond Avenue to Budlong Avenue would like to voice the 
ongoing issue of RVs illegally parking in front of residential homes. This has 
been an ongoing issue since 2020. Several residents in the area have 
contacted parking enforcement and were told "since they are occupied by 
homeless people they cannot be towed. We are also aware this is not a city 
or country ordinance. On August 13th some of the residents had a meeting 
with Holly J. Mitchell’s representatives April Johnson and Bennie Williams to 
address these issues about the RVs but have not seen any results. We also 
reached out via emails regarding any follow-up meeting but still no meetings 
have been set. We would like to have our voices heard on the upcoming 
agenda meeting September 24,2024. 
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35.           Other CAMILLE  BANKS I RESIDE IN THE WEST ATHEN UNINCORPORATED COMMUNITY 
SPECIFICALLY ON 123RD AND RAYMOND. FOR THE LAST FOUR 
MONTHS, OUR NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION HAS BEEN IN CONTACT 
WITH HOLLY J. MITHELL'S STAFF (APRIL JOHNSON, BENNIE WILLIAMS, 
FREDERICKA MCGEE) SEEKING ASSISTANCE REGARDING THE 
ILLEGAL RVS COMING INTO OUR NEIGHBORHOOD AND PARKING IN 
FRONT OF OUR HOMES FOR MONTHS. WHAT IS OF CONCERN IS 
WHEN WE CALL THE SHERIFF AND PARKING ENFORCEMENT, THE 
HOMEOWNERS ARE INFORMED THAT THEY CANNOT ENFORCE THE 
PARKING LAWS BECAUSE OF HOLLY MITHELL. OUR TAX DOLLARS 
ARE PAYING FOR THESE AGENCIES BUT HER CONSTITUENTS ARE 
UNABLE TO GET HELP. AS A HOMEOWNER, I WOULD LIKE TO KNOW 
WHY THE PARKING LAWS ARE NOT BEING ENFORCED IN OUR AREA?

LaKisha G Camese

ronda  banks I live in the West Athens unincorporated area between 120th to El Segundo 
and between Normandie and Vermont. As a member of the Neighborhood 
Association committee, we have sent numerous emails and placed countless 
calls to Holly J. Mitchell's team since July pleading for help in removing the 
illegal RVs that are being allowed to park directly in front of our homes in a 
residential community. When residents CALL the sheriff's department or 
Parking Enforcement, we are advised that under MS MITCHELL'S direction 
they cannot enforce the parking laws. As tax payers, we are entitled to have 
the proper laws enforced. These vehicles should be cited, red tagged and 
after 72 hours towed. WHY ARE THE PARKING ORDINANCES FOR THE 
RVs NOT BEING ENFORCED?
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